

BONITA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT

115 West Allen Avenue San Dimas, California 91773 (909) 971-8200 Fax (909) 971-8329

Superintendent

Carl Coles -Superintendent

Assistant Superintendents

Susan Cross Hume – Business Services Kevin Lee – Human Resources Development Matthew Wien – Educational Services Board of Education

Derek Bahmanou Chuck Coyne Glenn Creiman Diane Koach Matthew Lyons

July 2019

Dear School Age Care Parent or Guardian:

Welcome to the Bonita Unified School District School Age Care (SAC) Program. We are looking forward to a new and exciting school year for students, parents, and staff.

The first day of school and SAC is Monday, August 19th. Our staff has been very busy this summer cleaning and getting the rooms ready for students to return in August. We are committed to providing you and your child with a nurturing and safe child care environment.

In an effort to help your child make healthy food choices, we provide snacks based on their nutritional needs and recommendations from the USDA Food and Nutrition Service. A snack schedule will be posted at your site for your review. Please alert your SAC Site Supervisor if your child has any allergies to foods. Children with food allergies will be provided an alternative snack item.

<u>Please be reminded the first tuition payment is due to the SAC office no later than Friday, August 2, 2019.</u>

You will be receiving your fee schedule via email this week. The fee schedules will also be posted on the SAC webpage on the District's website: <u>School Age Care</u>

We are very excited to announce that we are implementing a new registration and accounting system for SAC starting with the 2019-20 School Year. Be on the look out for emails pertaining to this.

If your child requires medication during SAC hours, please have your physician complete an "Authorization for Medication" form and return with the prescribed medication to the site supervisor. This form must be completed annually. Forms may be obtained from the SAC office or online at <u>Authorization for Medication</u>.

Questions relating to our program or your account status may be directed to the SAC office at (909) 971-8330 ext. 5361 or 5362.

Sincerely,

Mancy Sifter

Coordinator School Age Care